RESOLUTION TO APPROVE AN ADDITIONAL POLICE DETECTIVE POSITION

WHEREAS, the Police Chief has submitted a request to hire one additional Detective

position in the Police Department, in order to better combat the increase in drug crimes, human

trafficking and Internet Crimes Against Children (ICAC); and

WHEREAS, the Personnel Committee unanimously approved filling this additional

Detective position at a meeting held on November 1, 2021.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Common Council of the

City of Manitowoc to approve hiring one additional Detective position in the Police Department,

effective January 1, 2022, according to the Police collective bargaining agreement which

establishes pay rates and benefits, and subject to approval of the Mayor's 2022 Executive

Budget.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED to backfill any budgeted positions that become vacant

as a result of this hiring.

INTRODUCED	ADOPTED
	_ APPROVED

Justin M. Nickels, Mayor

This Resolution was drafted by Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney

Fiscal Impact: Estimated \$100,000 with assumption of salary, taxes, WRS and selection of all benefits and cost

savings of position placement. **Funding Source:**2022 Budget – Police Salaries

Finance Director Approval:/SMA Approved as to form: /kmm